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 CHILDREN’S FOCUS  

 FATHER’S DAY GIFT   

 SPECIAL MUSIC 

 SERMON “Love Tough & Tender” -Rev. Kenneth Beals 

 UMH #408 “The Gift of Love” -adapt. Hal Hopson 

 CONGREGATIONAL PRAYER  -Joe Hill 

 THE LORD’S PRAYER 

  RESPONSE 

 OFFERING 

 OFFERTORY “Faith of Our Fathers” -Henri Hemy 

*DOXOLOGY UMH #95 

 SENDING FORTH  

*UMH #569 “We’ve a Story to Tell to the Nations” -H. Ernest Nichol 

*BENEDICTION  

*POSTLUDE  “Dear Lord and Father of Mankind” -Frederick Maker 

*** 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Denotes: UMH (United Methodist Hymnal), TFWS (The Faith We Sing)  
Welcome to our guests! Thank you for worshiping with us today. We have a 

nursery available for your convenience. Please see a greeter or usher with any  

questions. Also, please fill out our Welcome Card and place it in the offering 

plate or give to an usher so we can get to know you better. 

 Sundays:  

- 9:30 AM — Adult Sunday School 

- 9:45 AM — Children’s Sunday School                                                                                                                  

-10:30 AM — Agape Fellowship Time 

-11:00 AM — Worship                                                                                                             

Wednesday: 

-10:00-11:30 AM — Food Pantry 

AGAPE SERVICE TODAY 

Greeters: Susan Obaugh & Sybille Jobin 

Communion Servers: --  

Ushers: Sam Richardson, Bob Markley, Mike Melton, Ken Beals, Josh Gutshall, & 

Jim Clemmer  

Nursery: Beth Blackmer & Suzanne Noto 

Prayer Requests 

Members VIPs Friends of Central 

Constance Mitchell Millicent Brubeck Freda Nesselrode 

Thelma DePriest Elinor Hutchison Cindy Rogers 

Mary Douglas Betty Hanger Connie Rankin 

Kelly Peters Dorotha Bradley Sandy Welch 

Jim Mullenax Sally Draper William Thompson 

Sybille Jobin Jean Smith Joon K. Un 

Jason Helmick Emily Morgan Mike Maddox 

Kay Linnane Randy Lindamood Brenda Fisher 

 Vince Ennis David Bartlebaugh 

  Bob Swiggett 



 

 

ENTRANCE 

 PRELUDE “This is My Father’s World”  
  -adapt. Franklin Sheppard 
    
*PROCESSIONAL UMH #89     “Joyful, Joyful We Adore Thee”   
  -Ludwig van Beethoven 
 
*GREETING  
 In the midst of the congregation I will praise you. 

 Rejoice in the Lord, O you righteous, and give thanks to God’s holy name! 

 

 I will extol you, my God and King, and bless your name for ever and ever. 

 Great is the Lord, and greatly to be praised, and God’s greatness is 

unsearchable. 

  

*OPENING PRAYER 

*PASSING OF THE PEACE 

 WELCOME 

 ACT OF PRAISE UMH #771 Psalm 36 -Mary Douglas 

 PRAYER OF ILLUMINATION 

 

PROCLAMATION 

 FIRST READING  Song of Solomon 8:6-7 

 SECOND READING  1 John 4:7-12 

*GOSPEL READING  John 15:9-17 

(After the reading of the Scripture the reader will say: “The Word of God for 

the people of God” -The congregation responds: “Thanks be to God”)  

Central United Methodist Church 
14 N. Lewis Street @ Beverley Street 

PO Box 953 Staunton, VA 24402 
Office-(540)886-3441   

www.centralumcstaunton.org 
Email: centralumc@centralumcstaunton.org 

Facebook: Central UMC Staunton 
Office Hours- 8:30 AM-2:00 PM Monday-Thursday 

8:30 AM-12:30 PM Friday 

An Order of Sunday Worship 

June 17, 2018 

11:00 AM 

4th Sunday after Pentecost/Father’s Day 

*Stand as able 

AGAPE SERVICE NEXT SUNDAY 

Greeters: Sandra Clemmer & Kim Mitchell 

Liturgist:  Sybille Jobin 

Communion Servers: -- 

Prayer Leader: Connie Davis 

Ushers: Tom Davis, Jim Printy, Ed Smith, Jack True, 

Bill Bushman, & Jeff DeLong 

Nursery: Connie Davis & Lynn Hill 

STEWARDSHIP  June 10, 2018 

Attendance 

57 

Weekly Offering 

$2,278.00 

Mission Trailer 

$50.00 

Food Pantry 

$155.00 

Memorial Fund 

$0.00 

Kitchen Fund 

$196.00 

In Ministry 

Ministers…………………….All 297 Centralites!                             

Pastor…… . . . . . . . . . . . .  . . . . . . . . . . ...Won Un 

pastor@centralumcstaunton.org 

Director of Music………………….Yi-Ping Chen 

                          christinayipingchen@gmail.com 

Administrative Assistant…………...Sarah Russell 

centralumc@centralumcstaunton.org 

Custodian………………………...Janet Nuckoles 

Professor MBU…………………Kenneth A. Beals 

kbeals@marybaldwin.edu 

District Superintendent………....David Rochford 

stauntonds@vaumc.org 

Resident Bishop…………………...Sharma Lewis 

ANNOUNCEMENTS AND MEETINGS... 

 Thank you to Joe Hill for providing music for 
worship this morning. 

 Faith sharing Sunday is every 4th Sunday, 
May through August. A retired pastor will 
come and deliver a message on the theme, “If 
this is the last sermon you will ever preach 
what would your message be”. Thank you to 
Rev. Kenneth Beals for sharing his message 
with us this morning. 

 Staunton Tree Service will be trimming trees 
on the large parking lot on Wednesday, June 
20 beginning at 9 AM. The rain date will be 
the 21st. Please be aware if you need to use 
the parking lot that day. 

 Pastor Won and Ellen DeLong will present the 
Annual Conference report after they return 
from the event that took place June 15-17th at 
Hampton Coliseum. 

 You are cordially invited to DeLong’s farewell 
luncheon on the 24th immediately after the 
service. The church will be providing the 
lunch, so please come and enjoy this special 
time together. Thanks to Millie Brown, Connie 
Davis, and Sandra Clemmer for hosting this 
event. 

 Finance/Council meeting on June 26th, at 
6:30 PM and 7 PM. 

 Agape Lunch at Trinity on June 27th, 10:30 
AM-12:00 PM. 

 Every 4th Sunday our children and youth will 
be part of the worship service. They will take 
part in greeting, ushering, and reading the 
scripture. 

 Helping Hands Day Camp will be July 30-
August 3 at Covenant Presbyterian. Deadline 
to register is June 29, cost is $15. Those who 
completed K-12 in 2017/2018 are eligible. 

 Staunton Housing Authority is seeking 
volunteers to provide lunch at Farrier Court 
(delivery @ noon, serve @ 12:30) & Elizabeth 
Miller Garden (delivery @ 11:15, serve @ 
noon) once a week. Central served last year 
and it was a great way to connect with 
children at both locations. If you can help, 
please contact Anita Jackson at (540) 292-
2580. 


